
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/22/2010 3:57:41 PM 

'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov' (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Cc: Redacted

'dmg@cpuc.ca.gov' (dmg@cpuc.ca.gov); 'cln@cpuc.ca.gov' (cln@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'Lamming, Jean A.' (jl2@cpuc.ca.gov); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Pitcock, Maril 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MxWL)

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E LGP Direct Install Report

Dear Ms. Fitch:

Pursuant to the CPUC Decision 09-09-047, Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) 
submits the Assessment of Small Business and Residential Direct Install Programs 
Coordinated by PG&E Local Government Partnerships.

Please contact PG&E's Statewide and Local Partnerships Program Manager, Maril 
Pitcock at (415) 973-9944 if you have any questions.

Thank you

Redacted

Regulatory Analyst
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted

SB GT&S 0468735
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